
INFORMATION ABOUT MASSES AT THE UNIVERSITY OF 

SCRANTON DURING THE FALL SEMESTER, 2020 

 
Access to our campus has been restricted this Fall due to the COVID-19 health 

crisis. Therefore, our weekday and Sunday Masses on campus are limited to 

current students, faculty and staff of the University. Royal Card access is required. 

 

Sunday Mass will be offered at 7:00 pm each week (August 16 thru November 

22). The Sunday Mass will be held in the Byron Recreation Complex. 

Weekday Masses will be offered on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 12:05 pm. 

(August 18 thru November 24). The Weekday Masses will be held in the Madonna 

della Strada Chapel on campus. (Monroe Avenue just north of Mulberry Street) 

  

Also, there are two churches conveniently located within a few minutes of campus 

and their Mass times are listed here: 

 

Cathedral of Saint Peter (Linden Street and Wyoming Avenue) 

Sunday: 6:30 am, 10 am, 12:15 pm 

Monday thru Friday: 6:30 am, 8:00 am, 12:10 pm 

Saturday: 6:30 am, 4:00 pm 

 

Immaculate Conception (801 Taylor Avenue) 

Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:30 am, 12:00 pm 

Monday thru Friday: 8:00 am, 12:10 pm 

Saturday: 4:00 pm 

 

Further instructions regarding attendance at campus Masses this Fall: 

- If you have a temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher, or are experiencing 

any flu-like symptoms, please do not attend. 

- At the entry to the Mass site, you will be asked to swipe your Royal Card. 

- Face coverings are required for attendance at Mass. 

- Please use the designated seats that have been pre-arranged for proper social 

distancing. 

- Follow the guidelines regarding the lines for Communion at the end of Mass 

and the instructions for exiting the building. 

- If we reach our maximum safe seating capacity for a given Mass, we will 

unfortunately not be able to seat anyone else. Thanks for your 

understanding. 

 



 


